
 

 

Parents, 
  
We continue to actively monitor COVID-19 and its implications around our city and are 
taking reasonable and precautionary measures to ensure the safety of all of our team 
members, players, coaches and fans. Although we fully intend to continue with our 
Spring Season, we will remain diligent in following all federal, state and local 
government protocols through this process. 
  
That said, and in alignment with our local school districts, we have decided to push back 
meet the coach (MTC) and will combine MTC with our week 1 games. 
  
Under the Lights will continue to promote an abundance of caution in this ever-changing 
environment. As previously mentioned, we will continue to take additional measures to 
keep our players, coaches and fans as safe as possible. 
  

• We have had in-depth conversations with our league sites to make sure we are 
up to date with the latest information regarding COVID-19 
 

• Although we believe it’s a huge part of the game, there will be no pre-game or 
post-game handshakes 
 

• Each team must use its own ball during all game-day activities 
 

• We are working to stagger schedules so that our capacity does not reach a 
maximum of 250 congregated. 

 
  
With Coronavirus dominating the news, our hope is that our Spring Season gives our 
kiddos something to look forward to, and we look forward to reconnecting with you for a 
STRONG SPRING SEASON. See you in a few weeks! 
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